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Docket No. 30-14939 DEC 0 6 1979

Wyler Sales Corporation
ATTN: Mr. Maurice Mulkeening

Controller
315 Park Avenue South-

New York, New York 10010

Gentler.an:

Subject: Inspection 30-14939/79 01

This refers to your letter dated November 15, 1979, in response to our letter
dated November 2, 1979.

Thank you for informing us of the actions documented in your letter. We under-
stand that your promised resoonse will include your corrective actions concerning
the items of noncompliance set forth in Appendix A of our November 2,1979
letter.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.
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Robert 0. McClintock, Chief
Materials Radiological Protection
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